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Dear sir
My name is chris Quinlan and i support this proposal.
I have a small family business in this town called culburra plumbing service employing 3 people permanently
 and 1 other on a casual basis.
I have also coached young men at rugby league for the last 43 years, 26 of those in this town. I know through
 experience with these young men that morale is low amongst  these young men due to the lack of work
 prospects.
Drugs and depression are commonplace in this town because of the lack of employment. This leads to all sorts
 of problems including youth suicide.
If this proposal goes ahead it could change all this because of employment opportunities that will arise from it.
When making your mind up about this proposal please think about the youth of the area and do what 95% of the
 people in the town want- support the proposal.
Yours faithfully
Chris Quinlan

Sent from my iPad




